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On November 2, 2021, from 07.00 p.m. - 09.00 p.m., MUPY’s Division of Student Affairs hosted an
online MUPY Open House for TCAS65#1 via the Cisco Webex Meetings platform. Regarding this, Assoc.
Prof. Preecha Montakantikul, the Deputy Dean for Education, and Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich,
the Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality Development, presided over this online event and
greeted all 160 participants which were high school students who were interested in MUPY’s
undergraduate programADDDDThe Open House event aimed to provide essential information for the
students who would like to apply for TCAS65, Round 1. This event also aimed to introduce the Faculty
of Pharmacy to prospective students so that they would prepare themself for the TCAS65 apllication.
In addition, this activity helped support Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in terms of Quality
Education to ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning
opportunities for all.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3046



